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- Acct'g/Travel Desk Office staff should not return items by internal mail (as they can sit for weeks or months if someone is away OR a professor is on sabbatic or maternity leave); What about a phone call or an email which could clear things up much more quickly? What about contacting the AA/AO or departmental accounting person?

 

- Could the Accounting Department develop a stamp (or re-design their envelopes) to say "URGENT: EXPENSE REPORT" or "EXPENSE REPORT - TIME SENSITIVE"

 

- once a problem has been resolved, the documents should not be put on the bottom of the pile of incoming mail (ie. chrono order of date received) but re-prioritized to be processed more quickly.

 

- what about scanned documents if all signatures are there?  (Payroll permits scanned documents because all signatures are there.)

 

- when documents are returned, the person responsible for returning the forms, receipts etc should put their FULL NAME and TELEPHONE NUMBER on the cover sheet so that departments can clarify the issues and return the documents to the correct person.

 

- add a comment box/field to indicate a problem or HOLD (like in MINERVA for purchase orders or even payroll reqs)

 

- inconsistency in applying the rules  (some Acct'g staff seem more flexible than others?)

 

-  what about computer-printed (non-colour) hotel receipts which look like photo-copies which are not accepted by Acct'g?  

 

- What about faxed or PDF invoices?

 

- what about electronic airfare tickets that are not always accepted by Acct'g.

 

- clarification of the policy of receipts from foreign countries (in foreign languages) -- not consistent:  some want total translation and some want pertinent info (ie. date, amount and name of vendor)  

 

- students' documents should be processed more quickly than they are currently, because the students need their reimbursements processed faster as they need their funds more urgently than staff or faculty

 

- clarify the regulation about deligating an "Acting Chair" or "Acting Director".  Must the Dean always sign for Chairs and Directors whenever they are away?  (Suggestion:  Explain departmental or faculty structure so that accounting staff know who's who, and who can sign for the usual person during absences.) 

 

- Who signs for the Dean when he's away?   Can the Dean of Arts notify the Accounting departments that his signature is not required in addition to the designated "Acting" person??

 

-  What about a covering letter from "outsider" instead of his/her signature on an expense form?   Difficulties often arise due to distance and time delays...

